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Bats of New Hampshire
Day of Week, Month Day, Year
Time
Name of Building, Name of Town, NH
Bats have been in the news lately. Wondering what’s up with bats in New Hampshire? Come learn about the different bats found in our state, where to look for them, and how landowners and homeowners can help conserve these fascinating mammals. You’ll also learn about the impact of a disease that is affecting our bats, called white-nose syndrome, what scientists are learning about this threat, and how you can help.
This program is brought to you by Speaking for Wildlife, a volunteer project of UNH Cooperative Extension, the NH Coverts Project, and NH Fish & Game, with funding provided by the NH Charitable Foundation and the Davis Environmental Foundation.
www.speakingforwildlife.org

[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.png]@ Extension






"Helping You Put Knowledge and Research to Work"


The University of New Hampshire Cooperative Extension is an equal opportunity educator and employer.  University of New Hampshire, U.S. Department of Agriculture and NH counties, cooperating.









